## EAST WOODSTOCK CORNET BAND seeks a Musical Director

After several years as Music Director, Vincent LaMonica is leaving the band to pursue his Doctorate. As a result, the East Woodstock Cornet Band (EWCB) is seeking a new Music Director to begin during the end of the 2025 season, and assuming all responsibilities for the 2026 season.

The EWCB Music Director selects the music and conducts the band, beginning with rehearsals in March and typically ending in September. The EWCB is hosted by area towns, churches, and organizations to perform as part of events, including The Woodstock Fair. In addition to our 6 - 10 annual concert performances, the Director leads the band in 4 parades: one pre-Memorial Day parade in Sterling, two Memorial Day parades in Eastford and Woodstock, and a 4th of July parade in East Woodstock.

To view the complete job description or to fill out the brief application form, please use the links below. You can email <a href="mailto:maxine\_marcy@yahoo.com">maxine\_marcy@yahoo.com</a> with any questions.

## Application Form | Job Description

(If the hyperlinks don't work, please copy and paste the following URLS: Application Form, <a href="https://tinyurl.com/EWCBDirector">https://tinyurl.com/EWCBDirector</a>; Job Description, <a href="https://tinyurl.com/EWCBDirectorDescription">https://tinyurl.com/EWCBDirectorDescription</a>)

Maxine A. Marcy
East Woodstock Cornet Band, President
860-942-4628 (cell)